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WIGUT CHRISTMAS PARTY—come out in style 

The Annual WIGUT Christmas Party will be held on Saturday, December 10, 

2016 from 8:00p.m. -  2:00am at the Senior Common Room Club, UWI Mona 

Campus.   

The WIGUT Secretariat has confirmed that invitations have been distributed to 

members. Unlike in previous years, members will receive one invitation but on 

arrival with their guest, a meal ticket will be given for dinner and complimentary 

drinks.  The change in the arrangement is to ensure that all members and their  

invited guests will be catered for and receive excellent service.   

We hope you will enjoy this year’s party. As you know, there will be prizes and 

surprises along with  lots of entertainment to set the stage for a fantastic, fun-

filled night! 

Featured artists include:  Duane Stephenson, Asante Amen (Guitarist), UWI        

Panoridim Steel Orchestra. Peter Phillips Disco will provide music to keep you 

dancing!  Come out dressed to impress and in your dancing shoes!  See you there! 
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Remember to  
contribute to our  

Scholarship &  
Bursary Fund ! 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Publishing is a requirement in academia. It provides an outlet to share your 

research interests and that of your institution with the global community.   

Research through publications contributes to institutional prestige and can 

attract millions in grants.  

But did you know that having your work published by predatory publishers 

can harm your academic career and the reputation of your institution? 

Following are nine additional misconducts that can lead to retractions, ban by 

journals and also possible academic sanctions: 

 Assigning co-authors to your publication without their knowledge and or 

consent. 

 Applying as a criterion for authorship, editing of a paper with no intellec-

tual input. 

 Adding empty citations to papers.  Empty citations do not contain any   

reference to the phenomenon under discussion. 

 Plagiarizing or self-plagiarizing. 

 Salami slicing – using the same data set to publish multiple studies. 

 Data fabricating or manipulation. 

 Submitting the same paper to multiple journal publishers simultaneously. 

 Re-arranging citations to amplify your contribution.  For example, you are 

a third author in a publication and you transpose the order to place your-

self first. 

 Failing to declare conflict of interests – this is not necessarily financial but 

also applicable to the peer review process. 

Have a question? Contact me: 

Cherry-Ann Smart 

Research Secretary-WIGUT 

 

Special Collections Librarian, WI&SC  

Mona Main Library 

Ext. 3597 

DID YOU KNOW 

FEATURE - 

WIGUT Research 

Secretary 

The Public Relations and Publications Committee would like to thank you 

for your support and looks forward to serving you even better in 2017.   

Have a wonderful holiday season! 
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COOMING SOON 

THE NEW WEBSITE  


